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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 2020 - 2021 GENESEE COUNTY ROAD
COMMISSION BUDGET

A public hearing will be held on the proposed Genesee County Road Commission budget for the
fiscal year commencing October 1, 2020, and ending September 30, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. or as
soon thereafter as the order of business will permit, on September 1, 2020 in “Conference Call”
format only. Dial-in instructions can be obtained by contacting the Administrative office at 810-
767-4920.

Any citizen wishing to address the County Road Commission Board of Commissioners on the
proposed budget will be given the opportunity to make oral or written comments at the time of
the hearing and to ask questions regarding the proposed budget.

A copy of the proposed budget will be available for public inspection in the office of the
Managing Director, located on the first floor of the Road Commission Administration building,
211 West Oakley Street, Flint, Michigan 48503 after 8:00 a.m. on August 24, 2020 through 8:00
a.m. on August 31, 2020. Managing Director’s office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday
through Thursday. Viewing is by appointment only and a mask is required. Call 810-767-4920 to
make an appointment.
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Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours.
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